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The turning of the calendar from one year to the next brings about one thought to the office staff of Macedonia 
World Baptist Missions: taxes.  You may be thinking, “But Tax Day is not until April 15.”  However, for the office 
staff of MWBM, January 31 is the day that matters.  The last day of January is the deadline for having all the neces-
sary tax documents to each missionary family so that they may file their taxes on time.  Can you imagine the great 
responsibility that goes along with keeping your expenses, love offerings, and housing expenses in order so that 
your tax documents will be correct?  Not only that, you must make sure that each donation received throughout 
the year is properly logged and credited to the correct donor.  Now, imagine doing that record keeping for over 
125 missionary families.  It is a great responsibility that takes our office staff many hours of work.  They must re-
view and double check numbers and documents to ensure their accuracy before sending them out to the mission-
ary families.   Tax documents and the accounting are one of the big parts of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.

A consistent prayer of our office staff during our morning devotions is for more laborers.  We are excited that the 
Lord is answering those prayers.  We have seen a great number of applications since the first of the year.  Our of-
fice staff works diligently to research each candidate, question them concerning doctrine and practice, and inter-
view them to be sure that we are a good fit for each other.  Yes, it is a time-consuming process, but it is very worth 
it.  We feel it is our responsibility to protect the testimony of MWBM.

The year of 2020 will be a busy year at our Home Office.  In June, we are excited to host our first annual Reach the 
World Youth Conference.  You can find more information regarding this event on our website. Also in June, we will 
be hosting our annual week of Orientation.  We look forward to having a great number of missionary families on 
our campus for a week of instruction, refreshing, and encouragement.  Then in November, we will once again host 
our annual Labourers Together Pastor’s Conference.  This is always a great two days of fellowship as we share with 
pastors the ministry of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  If you would be interested in joining us, please let us 
know. You may contact the office at 706.654.2818 or email traviscampbell@mwbm.org.

God is blessing the ministry of Macedonia World Baptist Missions, and we are excited about the days ahead.  We 
thank you for your part in this ministry.  We know we would not be able to do for our missionaries what we do 
without your prayers and support.   Only eternity will fully show the lives your support and prayers have touched.  
If you are ever in Braselton, GA, we invite you to come by our office.  We would love to show you around.
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